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Rose Shriner

From: Karen Hodges

Sent: Thursday, July 21, 2016 9:50 AM

To: Rose Shriner

Subject: RE: SX-16-00012

Attachments: WAC 173.docx

Hi Rose, 

 

I have examined the Shoreline Exemption Permit Request from Scott Nicholson, SX-16-00012 

 

The landowner appears to be in compliance with WAC-173-27-040  

Section G-(attached) 

 

Thanks for sending it my way for review. 

 

Karen Hodges 

Planner III Public Works 

(509) 962-7610 

Karen.hodges@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Rose Shriner  

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:51 AM 

To: Karen Hodges 
Subject: RE: SX-16-00012 

 

No problem. Thanks for letting me know ☺ 

 

Rose Shriner 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St, Ste.2 | Ellensburg  

(p) 509-962-7637 | (f) 509-962-7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

 

From: Karen Hodges  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 11:49 AM 

To: Rose Shriner 

Subject: RE: SX-16-00012 

 

Hi Rose,  

I will try to get to this in the afternoon today. 

Otherwise it will be Thursday. 
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Sorry � 

 

Karen 

 

From: Rose Shriner  

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2016 9:47 AM 
To: Karen Hodges 

Subject: SX-16-00012 

 

I promise I’m pretty much done with shoreline exemptions for a while after this one. This one is 137’ from OHWM, and 

an accessory garage to an existing SFR. Happy Tuesday! 

 

T:\CDS\Projects\Shoreline\SX 2016\SX-16-00012 Nicholson\SX-16-00012 Nicholson Shoreline Exemption Application.pdf 

 

Rose Shriner 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St, Ste.2 | Ellensburg  

(p) 509-962-7637 | (f) 509-962-7682 

rose.shriner@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

 

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 


